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ST JOHN’S COLLEGE

OXFORD - OX1 3JP

Ms Anne-Marie O’Reilly 1 June 2005
St John’s College

Oxford

0X1 3JP

Dear Ms O’Reilly,

Determination of the Freedom of Information (“FOI”) review conducted by
Professor Mark Freedland (the “Reviewer”)

Thank you for your letter dated 29 March 2005 in which you requested a review of the College’s decision to
withhold information in relation to your reques. for information about the shareholdings of the College, which
the College received on 7 February 2005.

The Reviewer reached a determination on the 31 May 2005 and I am writing to inform you of that
determination.

The Reviewer has determined the following:

That the College has conducted itself in accordance with the requirements of the legislation and related
guidance as to good practice, and has made a response which was in accordance with those requirements. The
Reviewer has arrived at that view in the following circumstances and on the following grounds.

1. The Reviewer finds that the Principal Bursar’s letter of 25 February correctly understood the nature of
Ms O’Reilly’s initial request for information, and correctly reflected expert and legally qualified advice
received from the College’s FOI specialist as to how to respond to it.
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The Reviewer finds that the Principal Bursar’s letter of 27 April correctly understands the complaint
about and appeal from his earlier response, and provided a fully suitable procedure for addressing that
complaint and appeal.

3. The Reviewer is satisfied that, in deciding what the response of the College should be, the Principal
Bursar, acting in consultation with the President, took and considered and acted upon full and careful
advice from the College's FOI specialist.
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